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Dear Premier 

ADELAIDE<E>FESTIVAL 

On behalf of the Adelaide Festival Corporation Board, I acknowledge your correspondence of 8 July 

regarding your decision to reform SA Government Boards and Committees. 

Our Board would like to give full consideration to your letter however we are currently busy 

finalising the program for the 2015 Festival as well as undertaking the process of appointing a new 

Artistic Director. 

We will respond to your letter in full as soon as possible. 

Kind regards 

Richard Ryan AO 

Chair 

Adelaide Festival Corporation 

T: 61 (0)8 8216 4444 
F. : 61 (0)8 8216 4455 
E: INFO@ADELAIDEFESTIVAL,COM,AU 

LEVEL 	KING WILLIAM STREET 
PO BOX 8221 STATION ARCADE 
ADELAIDE SA 5000 
ABN 70 858 344 347 

ADELAIDEFESTIVALCOM.AU  
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Hon Jay Weatherill MP 

Premier of South Australia 

Mr Richard Ryan AO 
Chair 
Adelaide Festival Corporation 
PO Box 8221 Station Arcade 
ADELAIDE SA 5000 

Dear Mr Ryan 

Thank you for your letter of 24 July 2014 to the Premier of South Australia, 
the Hon Jay Weatherill MP, about the Adelaide Festival Corporation Board. 

Your letter has been sent to the Minister for the Arts, the Hon Jack Snelling MP, as 
this matter falls within his portfolio responsibility. 

Should you have any queries about your letter, please contact the Minister's office 
on telephone 8463 6270. 

Yours sincerely 

Premier's Correspondence Unit 
Office of the Premier 

28 July 2014 

cc: Office of the Hon Jack Snefling MP, Minister for the Arts .  
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